Date

Name

Address

City, State, ZIP

Dear Joe, 

Under Construction

Something exciting has happened.  After seven years as a mortgage lender/real estate agent, my business is going through some major changes, including my changing companies.

I’m Sorry

(Optional text:) Before I share with you what’s happening, I feel I need to apologize for not keeping in closer contact with you.  I enjoyed working with you in solving your real estate needs, and the relationship we developed while we were working together is important to me.  So I hope you will forgive me for not keeping in closer contact with you.

What’s Happening?

In my seven-year career, I’ve seen too many people end up with less than desirable results when selling, buying or refinancing a home.  I would never want this to happen to you.  From now on I want to create and maintain healthy, long-term relationships with people like you.  I want you to think of me as your “Mortgage/Real Estate Consultant for Life” and over the next several months, I’ll be sharing some wonderful stories about how I can help you or others you refer to me.

Think about it – you have professionals in every area of your life who provide you with good services on a long-term basis, people like your financial advisor, accountant, lawyer, doctor or trusted mechanic.  Why do so many people look at getting a mortgage/buying/selling a house as a short-term relationship?  When you consider that for most people, buying or refinancing a home is a big event, why do they settle for a loan officer/real estate agent they don’t know and trust?

I promise that I will be there for you, your family, your friends and your associates by offering you more than any other mortgage/real estate professional will give you.  THIS IS MY PLEDGE.

I’m looking forward to renewing our relationship, and I will be calling to make sure you received this letter and find out how I can help you right now.
Sincerely,
John Smith
Your Mortgage/Real Estate Consultant For Life

P.S.  If you have any words of wisdom for me as I make this change, I’d love to hear from you.  Please call me at 888-888-8888 or email me at yourname@cox.net.

